
From: Liz Bettencourt 
Sent: Tuesday, April 02, 2013 10:26 AM 
Subject: President's Weekly Message - April 2, 2013 
 
Members: 
 
Happy Spring!  Lots of kids on Spring Break this week which translates to lots of people on 
vacation.   
 
Membership Meeting 
We have rescheduled the monthly EA membership meeting for next Wednesday, April 10.  We 
will hold the meeting on the Admin Patio from 12:00 to 1:00.  It’s supposed to be a beautiful 
day, so bring your lunch and EA will provide drinks and dessert.  In addition to our business 
agenda, which will include the classification study, we’ll have a few new door prizes, which is 
always fun. 
 
As I mentioned a couple of weeks ago, we are trying something new with our meeting packets 
this month.  We will post all the documents on the website instead of attaching them to the 
meeting request.  This was suggested by a member to reduce the amount of space taken up on 
our Outlook accounts, and the suggestion achieved consensus for a trial run at our March 
membership meeting.  By the end of this week I will send you all the link to the packets.  You 
can review the materials and bring your own copy to the membership meeting on the 10th. 
 
Cesar Chavez Event 
EA was pleased to have a table at the Cesar Chavez event held last week in the HQ Boardroom.  
In addition to giving out AFSCME tee shirts and buttons, we gave away chances to win a door 
prize—and we have a winner:  Congratulations to Veronica Martinez!    
 
Lots to update you on—more at our meeting and in our March Officer Report, which will be 
included in the meeting packet link. 
 
Have a great week… 
 

Liz Bettencourt     
President, Employees Association 
408-630-2821 
www.valleywaterea.com 
 

http://www.valleywaterea.com/


 
 
 


